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Regulation of Retail Forex

I am strongly AGAINST lowering maximum leverage to 10:1. This would make trading non-profitable for me and
tie up way too much capital. If enacted I would be forced to move my money and my trading offshore where
100:1 is available and US companies would lose.

Ted Carter


